
Field Ranger Supervisor – Baboon Management, Cape Town 
One year fixed term contract commencing 1 July 2013 
 
The primary aim of baboon management is to prevent baboons from moving beyond the boundaries 
of the National Park and into the urban areas of Cape Town.  
 
Applicants must have at least a 3 year Diploma or Degree in Nature Conservation or Natural Sciences 
and 3+ years’ experience working in the field in a supervisory position. Experience in radio tracking 
animals on foot and handling weapons will be advantageous. Applicants need to be able to deal with 
the public and able to assist in data collection for research.  
 
A valid code 08 driver’s licence is essential. A PDP is an advantage.  
 
Salary negotiable and will depend on qualification and experience.  
 
To apply, please send your CV to: judith@hwsolutions.co.za 


